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STANTON COMMUNITY SCHOOL     
       



                                              FEBRUARY 5, 2021

SUPERINTENDENT

  There is a bill in the Iowa Senate (SF159) that is proposing taxpayer funds be allowed to follow students to private schools, charter schools, and homeschooling. This will ultimately divert funds from public education. It is estimated to cost between 3 and 54 million dollars. Please research this proposal and reach out to a locally elected legislature and to let them know your opinion on this bill.  
Cecil Dolecheck
cecil.dolecheck@legis.iowa.gov
515.281.3221
 
Mark Costello
mark.costello@legis.iowa.gov
515.281.3371
 
David Sieck
David.Sieck@legis.iowa.gov
515.281.3221
PRINCIPAL
  Elementary students will have information sent home this week regarding Valentine’s Day parties. A suggested treat list was also sent home last week. Please contact your child’s teacher or the elementary office if you have any questions.
  Elementary parents: with the colder temperatures forecasted for next week, please make sure your child has a winter coat, hat, and gloves for recess time. 
  Parent/Teacher Conferences are scheduled for Thursday, February 25th, from 8:00 a.m.-8:00 p.m. Information regarding the format of parent-teacher conferences will be posted soon. 
  Today, Friday, February 5th, is the 3rd quarter midterm grade check for our middle school and high school students. Please reach out to your child’s teachers or the office if you have questions or concerns about your child’s progress in class. We appreciate your communication as we partner together to help our students succeed.
SCHOOL ACTIVITIES.
State Large Group Speech Contest 

  The high school speech students will be having state contest at Stanton this year, due to the pandemic. The contest will be today. It will start at 3:00 p.m. in the high school library. The school is finalizing plans for visitors attending this event. We will post more information on the school's Facebook page. Thanks! Good luck at State Contest! 

Corner Conference Science Fair Winners 2020-2021
  The Corner Conference Science Fair was held a little differently this year due to Covid-19. Each Corner Conference school was able to pick up to 20 students to participate, similar to past years. Unfortunately, we were unable to hold a face-to-face science fair due to restrictions at the time. Instead, students were videotaped, and videos were judged by Corner Conference teachers. Many technical issues delayed the judging process, but we finally have the results! Listed below are the students in each category and if they received a 1st, 2nd, or 3rd place.
Physical Science: 
7th Grade: Rylan Grebin, Eric Kutzli, Britney Silva 
8th Grade: Simon Showalter 1st place, Kyla Hart 3rd place, James McDonald 
Consumer Science: 
7th Grade: Meredith Roberts 1st place, Alizabeth Maranville
8th Grade: Kiela Franzen, Hannah Olson, Ella Peterson
Biology:
7th Grade: Jasmine Osher, Taylor Valdez
8th Grade: Riley Burke, Evan Gettler, Lauren Johnson, Beau Sallach, Emma Sallach
Attention Stanton Staff, Students, and Community Members! 
  The High School Entrepreneur class has opened a business, Stanton School Designs is NOW OPEN! Our business is currently offering customized window decals. If you would like to make an order, please head on over to the Viking Center to pick up and return your window decal order forms. They are placed next to the bulletin board inside the lower level of the Viking Center. To keep up on all the new details check out our Instagram page stanton_school_designs. We can’t wait to start making orders! If you 
have any questions, please contact one of the following people listed below. Thank you. We can't wait to serve you!
Faythe Goodman- Cell phone: (712) 370-3314
Email: faythe.goodman@stantonschools.com
Rylan Houston- Cell Phone: (712) 370- 0171
Email: rylan.houston@stantonschools.com
Kenny Herbert-Cell Phone: (712) 254-6714
Email: kenneth.herbert@stantonschools.com
Slade Graham- Cell Phone: (712) 370- 5589
Email: slade.graham @stantonschools.com
Yearbook 
  The 2021 “BLEEDING PURPLE AND WHITE” yearbook is for sale. This yearbook would make a great Valentine’s Day gift. Cost of the book is $60.00. Contact a yearbook staffer to order and pay for your book.

  You may also purchase your yearbook online with a credit card. To order online, go to www.stantonschools.com and click on the picture that you see pictured. That will take you to shopjostens.com where you can purchase your book. 

  You can personalize your yearbook as follows:


Icons (up to 4) for $3.65

One line of personalization for $6.25
  Regardless of which method you use to order, the book will have lots of colorful moments that the staff is working very hard on so you will not want to miss out on a great “BLEEDING PURPLE AND WHITE” book about Stanton High School.
ATHLETICS
Viking Basketball
  The Vikings moved to 11-6 on the year after wins over Essex Friday night, Griswold Monday night, and Fremont-Mills Tuesday night. With the 3 conference wins that puts the Vikings in 3rd place in the Corner Conference with a record of 6-3. The Vikings look to finish the regular season on a high note with games Thursday vs. East Mills, Monday at Lenox, and Tuesday at Clarinda Academy. Thank you for your continued support and Go Vikes!
Viqueen Basketball

Queen's run record to 17-2

Stanton 55 CAM 41

  A stout defensive effort and solid shooting performance allowed the Queen's to slip past a highly respected CAM team last Thursday.  Holding CAM to 30% shooting and 2 for 19 from 3-point range. Coach Dave Snyder said, “A big part of their game is running the floor and shooting and making 3's, defensively we did a nice job of shutting that down.”
  CAM made a second half run to cut into a Viqueen 11-point halftime lead. "We dealt with their full court pressure and the chaos they created, we adjusted nicely to rebuild that halftime lead,” commented Coach Snyder.
Stanton 65 Essex 30

  Stanton held a 30-24 advantage at halftime. Coach Snyder remarked, "Essex caught us a little flat footed in that first halftime, we were not happy with our defensive effort, I challenged that effort at halftime and the ladies responded well.” The Queen's would come out and hold Essex to 6 total second half points.

Stanton 56 Griswold 31

  A big second half propelled the Queen's to a rout of the Griswold Tigers at home on Monday night. "We were very sluggish coming off the weekend layoff, even though we had built a lead by half, our execution left much to be desired,” said Coach Snyder. Improved offensive execution showed in the second half with the Queen's finishing with 46% shooting including 6 for 14 from 3-point range.

Stanton 43 Fremont-Mills 35

  Fremont-Mills came out red hot in the final regular season meeting of the two teams scoring a 15-6 first quarter lead. The Queen's would only manage to cut that lead by 2, trailing at half 21-14. Coach Snyder commented, "We missed a lot of shots, easy shots in the first half, but we also need to do a better job of defending their 3-point shooting.” FM hit 5, 3's in the half and would finish the game with that same amount shooting 5 for 26 on the night. "I knew we would shoot the ball better in the second half and that we could climb back into the game if we got a hand in the face of their shooters,” said Coach Snyder. The Queen's did just that, holding FM to 14 second half points while putting 29 on the board for the 8-point win.

Jr. High Girls Basketball 

  The Viqueens traveled to Nishna Valley on January 28th.  They competed with the East Mills Wolverines and finished with the win, 27-10.  We then played ten minutes extra and took the W, 10-4. The Queens had a home game against the Essex Trojanettes on Friday, January 29th.  The team finished with a victory, 46-11. Our last game of the season is this Friday. We host the Griswold Tigers, and the game starts at 4 p.m. It has been a great season and we are so thankful for the support! Go Viqueens
Conference Basketball Champion T-Shirts
  Congratulations to the Viqueens on their Corner Conference win!  The Booster Club is selling conference wearables. Grey with a purple and white design. Hoodies $25.00, crewneck sweatshirts $22.00, long sleeve tees $17.00 and t-shirts $15.00. For extended sizes add $2.00. Youth sizes medium, large, and XL are also available. All orders due Monday, February 8th, at noon and must be prepaid. Orders can be place through the high school office or any Booster Club Board member

COMING EVENTS
Friday, 5th
State Large Group Speech Contest, Here

4:00-Junior High Girls Basketball with Griswold



  Here

Monday, 8th
6:00-Varisty Basketball at Lenox

Tuesday, 9th
6:00-Varsity Boys Basketball at Clarinda

  Academy

Wednesday, 10th
1:05/1:15-Early Dismissal

Thursday, 11th
Girls Regional Basketball
BREAKFAST MENUS FEBRUARY 8-12
	Monday

Cereal Bar
Muffin/Fruit

Juice/Milk
	Tuesday
Bacon & Egg Pizza
Muffin/Fruit

Juice/Milk
	Wednesday

Oatmeal Bar
Muffin/Fruit
Juice/Milk
	Thursday

French Toast
Muffin/Fruit

Juice/Milk
	Friday 

Breakfast Taco
Muffin/Fruit

Juice/Milk


LUNCH MENUS FEBRUARY 8-12
	Monday

Pork Chopette/Bun
Baked Beans

Ranch Potatoes

Mixed Fruit

Apple

Milk
	Tuesday

Chicken Strips
Mashed Potatoes/Gravy

Cooked Carrots

Oranges/Pineapple

Roll
Milk
	Wednesday

Burrito/Hot Dog
Corn

Tomato Juice

Mandarin Oranges

Peaches
Milk
	Thursday

Italian Pasta
Lettuce/Carrots

Pears

Applesauce

Breadstick

Milk
	Friday

Corn Dog

Baked Beans

Sweet Potatoes

Macaroni Salad

Mixed Fruit/Pineapple

Milk


STANTON COMMUNITY SCHOOL

PATRON NOTIFICATION OF

OPEN ENROLLMENT REQUIREMENTS


Parents/guardians considering the use of the open enrollment option to enroll their child/ren in another public school district in the state of Iowa should be aware of the following dates:

March 1, 2021—Last date for regular open enrollment requests for the 2021-2022 school year for students in grades 1-12.

September 1, 2021—Last date for open enrollment requests for entering kindergarten students and those students falling under the “good cause” definition for the 2021-2022 school year.

Parents/guardians of open enrolled students whose income falls below 160% of the federal poverty guidelines are eligible for transportation assistance.  This may be in the form of actual transportation or in the form of a cash stipend.

Parents should be aware that open enrollment may result in the loss of athletic eligibility.

For further details, contact the school office at 712-829-2162
CONGRATULATIONS TO THE VIQUEENS ON WINNING THE CONFERENCE AND THE CONFERENCE TOURNAMENT!
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